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Mr. President,

Croatia welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Georgia and thanks them for the presentation of their report. 

We wish to commend the progress that Georgia has made since the first UPR cycle, especially with regard to the achievements in addressing torture and ill-treatment in the prison system. We would like to further encourage the Government to continue reforms in this regard. 

Croatia welcomes the adoption of the Antidiscrimination Act in 2014 as the first legal document that ensures the respect of human rights in the country in the antidiscrimination domain. We also welcome the proclamation by the President of Georgia of the year 2014 as the year of women’s rights, as it greatly contributed to combating violence against women country-wide. 

Mr. President,

We call upon the Georgian government to take further steps in terms of the implementation of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and the Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence, to further foster the rights of vulnerable and marginalized groups in the society. 

We have two recommendations:

1. Provide female prisoners with long-term visits, especially taking into account the best interest of a child; 

2. Undertake effective measures to guarantee the access to education for juveniles in the penitentiary system.

 Thank you.
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